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Falls City Council considering creating Code Enforcement position
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council approved opening a union contract for the
creation of a Code Enforcement Officer when they met December 20.

City Administrator Kevin Cluskey said he feels currently some code issues get
overlooked because there is no one working for the City that is fully aware of the
codes. The hope is that the person would begin as a Code Enforcement Officer
and eventually be trained to be a Building Inspector.

In addition to looking into creating this position, The Council will consider later
creating a building logistics person to help out with issues at city facilities.

The Council also approved an Interlocal Agreement with the CRA, forming an

infrastructure committee. This is the first step necessary to put a one-half percent
additional sales tax proposal before voters on the ballot next May.
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